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Dear Parents/Carers,
Re: Year 6 School Visit to Odeon - Orpington — 15" May 2020

As a reward for completing the SATs, we will be taking the children on a trip to the cinema.
This trip will take place on Friday 15" May 2020. We will have a private screening and will be
able to choose the film closer to the time.

Costs: The cost of the trip is £5.60 per child. This will include the cinema entry and a snack
box with a drink, small popcorn and packet of sweets. In order for your child to attend,
please pay £5.60 per child via Parent Pay by Friday 10" April 2020. Paying via ParentPay will
act as consent for your child/children to go.

If you require a copy of your activation letter for Parent Pay, please contact the Finance
Office - finance@springpartnership.co.uk

On the day: Children should arrive at school at normal time. We will travel to Orpington by
bus and then go to the cinema, followed by a picnic lunch in Priory Gardens. The children
should bring a packed lunch and drinks for the day (no fizzy drinks and no nuts) as well as a
raincoat and sun protection. They may wear their own clothes for this trip. We will be back
at school for normal home time.

Parent Helpers: For this trip to go ahead we will also need some parent helpers to come
with us. If you would like to attend, please indicate this on the slip below and we will

allocate on a “first come first served” basis.

The children have worked extremely hard this year and we are all looking forward to a fun
day out!

Thank you for your on-going support.

Year 6 Team
Miss Wilcox, Mr Sieber, Mrs Moreton and Miss Thornley

FAO: Child’s class teacher
Year 6 School Visit to Odeon - Orpington — 15" May 2020
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O | would be able to help on the visit.
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